
 
 
 

Harbor’s August and September Outreach 
 

We Love you El Mirador! 
Food For The Hungry​ has not been able to do 
in-person visits to its communities during COVID. 
Unfortunately, they have also had many trips on 
hold.  We want to let our sister community, El 
Mirador, in the Dominican Republic know that we 
are thinking about them and praying for them!  Join 

us via zoom on ​Wednesday, August 19th at 7pm​ to record a message to 
send to the leaders of El Mirador. 
 

 

Back to School 
Harbor is collecting backpacks and school supplies for some of the refugee 
youth that the​ International Institute of New England​ is serving.  Please 
sign up to help ​HERE​.  Let’s help these children acclimate to their new 
home.  Donations will be collected in the Harbor parking lot on ​Saturday, 
August 22nd from 10 am to 11 am. 
 

https://www.fh.org/
https://iine.org/lowell/
https://iine.org/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F094BA5AE28A13-backpacks


 
 
Clean Up with ​Lowell Parks 

and Conservation Trust 
 

On ​Saturday, September 26th 9-12pm​ we 
have the chance to volunteer to help keep 
Lowell beautiful.  We will be doing yard work. 
Due to coronavirus, we ask individuals to bring 
individual rakes, hand tools, gloves, water, 
snacks for the event.   Masks are required! 
Please ​RSVP​ by September 19th.  We will 

meet at: Davidson St., across from the Lowell Memorial Auditorium (on the Davidson 
section of the Concord River Greenway).  
Location: ​https://goo.gl/maps/yDQnxj3guz9pKxTVA 
 

 
 

 

El Mirador Update! 
Harbor has the opportunity to receive an update from our sister community 
of El Mirador via zoom on ​Wednesday, September 30th at 7pm.​  If you 

have never been on a trip but are interested, this is a great chance to hear 

https://lowelllandtrust.org/
https://lowelllandtrust.org/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1JT8C0qkqgcy1UK4d0rIErx9CxHMQ_bsJgu2I1CX_EZk/edit
https://goo.gl/maps/yDQnxj3guz9pKxTVA


more about what trips with Food For the Hungry are like.  We will hear from 
FH staff in the Dominican Republic and from community leaders in El 

Mirador.  You don’t want to miss it! 


